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Thank you
U.T.
Events

     Family Promise of
Roane County's would
like to extend a thank
you to all who have
contributed to our
success.

We are happy to
announce  grant award
from U.T. learning by
giving intiative 

Check out the upcoming
events and the different
ways you can  support
this program.

 

We are approaching the holiday season in a

year, unlike any other. Regardless of the

challenges of 2020, you have prioritized and

supported families whose housing is unstable,

sustained community, and stepped in at the

time of greatest need. You have responded to

this exceptional year with exceptional

empathy, innovation, and hospitality. 



WE APPRECIATE YOU…ESPECIALLY YOUR HEART

    Thanksgiving is a holiday in which the entire nation stops and reflects on all the
things they are thankful for in their lives. Family Promise of Roane County is no
different. The majority of our program's success is because of all the gracious hearts of
our volunteers, donors, and corporate and nonprofit partners. This Thanksgiving, we
offer thanks to the many people who support families battling homelessness through
their volunteerism, donations, in-kind gifts, and partnerships. The combination of time,
talent, and treasure form a dedicated team fighting against family homelessness. You
change lives every day. For that, we are truly grateful. 

     We are thankful for the volunteers who provide so much support to families in need
and the countless ways you work to empower families toward independence, thus
making the world a better place.
     Thank you to all who have supported families in times of crisis, whether through a
financial gift or gifts-in-kind. 

    We extend our appreciation to the organizations dedicated to making a difference in
families lives, like Shoes for Souls, Citizens of Roane County, Blue Regular Motor Cycle
Club, Rockwood Ministerial Association, and Geez Louise. 
     
    Thank you to the valuable corporate and nonprofit partnerships that enhance
programming and provide families with unique opportunities that empower them to
independence. Partners like Trinity Health Foundation, Belk, University of Tennessee
Extension, and Head Start.

    We are grateful to all our congregational support, including our host and support
churches: Morrison Hill Christian Church, Kingston Church of Christ, Harriman Church
of God, Bethel Presbyterian, First Christian Church of Rockwood, First Christian
Church of Oak Ridge, North Point Church, Williams Chapel, Church of Jesus Christ of
Latter-Day Saints, First Presbyterian Rockwood, Riverside Baptist Church, Harriman
Redeemer Lutheran Church.

Thank you! Happy Thanksgiving to you and your family from Family Promise of Roane
County!



     Our affiliate along with Family Promise of Blount have

joined together to for a cooperative grant by University of

Tennessee learning by giving initiative. This was a very

competitive grant in which I am happy to announce we

have received. These funds will allow both FPRC and FPBC

to purchase a very important software needed for both

Family Promise affiliates along with the training and

materials for the software.

    

We are also excited to announce that Belk hosted two

charity sales to increase awareness of family

homelessness and raise money for our Affiliate. The

November sale was nothing short of a resounding success!

FPRC will receive $2,000 just from the first event. We are

still waiting on the results from the second. We are hopeful

it will bring even better outcomes.  These funds will help to

support many of our outreach program such as our "Back

on Track" prevention program, and our "Pajama and Book

Drive." (Details posted below). 

Tax season is coming up

and FPRC can provide you

with a tax deduction

based on your property’s

current market value. 

 Real Estate Donating

Donating estate to FPRC

to benefit our program. 

 Donate a Car

Family FPRC has a

Wheels 2 Work program

to help place families in

need with reliable

transportation.

Participants learn about

auto basics and how to

budget for insurance, car

maintenance, and repairs.

 For more information

please contact

director@familypromiser

oane.org or 865-245-

8255.

GREAT NEWS
Ways you can

support
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